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To Whom It May Concern:

For the past two years I have had the distinct pleasure of working on the kindergarten team at Holly Springs Elementary School with Paula Millett.  Mrs. Millett comes to work each day with passion, dedication and love for children unmatched by any other and is someone I would consider to be among the most inspiring teachers I have had the privilege of working with.  Mrs. Millett is a well deserving candidate for Teacher of Year, and I am honored to call her my friend and colleague.

Sincerely,




Heather Regan, MEd.
Kindergarten Teacher
Holly Springs Elementary
